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Part  2:  Displacing  our  poor,  depressing  wages,  mixing
incompatible cultures, drug addiction, anchor babies, illegal
immigration

One reader remarked about my observations in Detroit, Michigan
where 300,000 Islamic immigrants have taken over the city’s
housing,  schools,  language,  signage  in  Arabic,  welfare
systems, dominating school boards and just about everything
that once was an All-American City.

He said, “I had no idea about what was happening in Detroit.”

That’s right.  Very few Americans realize what’s happening to
our country’s demographic changes.  Unless you’re right in the
middle of what’s happening!  Take for instance, Minneapolis,
Minnesota—-some “Woke” bureaucrat in Washington D.C. decided
that  Minnesota  was  “Too  White”,  so  he  imported  125,000
Somalian refugees into that “Too White” city.

Result:  Schools  trashed.  Academic  standards  obliterated.
Multi-million-dollar EBT (Food stamp cards) scam that netted
millions  for  the  refugees.  Crime  off  the  charts.  Whites
fleeing the city to escape the car jackings, the crime, their
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schools being destroyed, shoplifting, et al.  Essentially,
everything that has made Somalia a failed nation is now a
central aspect as to why Minneapolis is no longer functioning
in the Somalia dominated portion of the city that is totally
enclaved because those Somalians don’t integrate with White
People.

What’s crazy in America in 2023?  

Look these figures up.  We suffer 540,000 homeless Americans,
but no one in Washington D.C. has solved THAT problem. They
inhabit the streets, under bridges, near schools and within
neighborhoods  across  the  entire  of  America.   Instead  of
solving our own homeless problems, Joe Biden allowed another
260,000 homeless illegal aliens into the USA over our Southern
Border  in  September  for  a  new  record  of  illegal  border
crossings.   That’s  on  top  of  the  8,000,000  illegals  he
imported in the past 33 months. That’s on top of the 124,000
Afghanistan refugees he flew over here in 2021 that are living
on our military bases at a cost of billions since he made his
incompetent and insane withdrawal from Afghanistan.

Anchor Babies Galore!

Why would you, the American taxpayer choose to allow 300,000
pregnant women to cross over our borders annually to birth
their “instant citizenship” babies at your expense and then,
remain here so you could feed her and her child, educate that
child, house that child and care for that child for the next
18 years?  Why haven’t those legislative geniuses stopped that

14th  Amendment  loophole  30  years  ago?   You’ve  paid  out
trillions  for  other  countries’  baby  boom.

Why would you like to pay for seven out of ten African-
American  babies  being  on  welfare  without  a  father  in  the
home?  Surely some bright light in Washington D.C. would see
that nightmare and move to solve it in our country.



Instead,  Joe  Biden  just  asked  for  $106,000,000,000.00
(billion)  of  your  tax  dollars  to  protect  Ukraine’s  and
Israel’s borders, but not America’s borders.  All the while,
we’re  $33  trillion  in  national  debt  that  ultimately  will
bankrupt our entire monetary system.

My  two  U.S.  Senators  Bennet  and  Hickenlooper,  along  with
Governor Jared Polis of Colorado support open borders along
with my House Member Brittany Pettersen.  But they don’t have
any solutions for 10,000 homeless in Denver, nor the added
3,000  illegal  aliens  homeless  now  staggering  through  the
streets of Denver: starving, drunk, drug-addicted, illiterate,
pregnant, unskilled and totally unfit to benefit our economic
system.

What about Islamic Detroit?

Over  the  weekend,  a  40-year-old  female  Jewish  leader  in
Detroit, Michigan, Samantha Woll suffered an ugly stabbing
death at the hands of an Islamic follower.  She represented
the last Jewish Synagogue in Detroit. Just like the Jews in
Europe where Muslims have become dominant, Jewish people must
flee the area for their lives. Well, it’s now here in the USA
along with Honor Killings and Female Genital Mutilation of
little girls.  Both crimes against humanity, women and a free
society.  Are we stopping it?  Answer: not a chance.  Once
they enclave in our cities, they may continue their barbaric
Sharia Law practices.

What About America’s Massive Drug Addiction Death Rate? 

The Center for Disease reported 110,000 drug overdose deaths
in  2021.  It  reported  70,000  drug  overdose  deaths  in
2022.   What  do  you  think  it  will  be  in  2023?

What  do  you  expect?  Joe  Biden’s  open-door  policy  to  drug
cartels is working, BIG TIME!  It’s killing our young with
heroin, meth, cocaine, fentanyl and just about any other drug
to  mess  up  a  kid’s  mind  and  body.   Are  there  any



solutions?   Of  course:  close  the  borders  with  the  U.S.
Military or National Guard to stop the importation of millions
of pills that are killing our citizens.  Will Joe Biden and/or
his handlers do it?  Answer: of course not!  Somebody is
making a lot of money.  Heck,  Joe’s son Hunter is a big-time
drug-addict. He’s probably got a hand in all of that, too.

If you take one look at Sweden and/or most of Europe, you see
the results of endless third world immigration.  It’s ugly,
culture-destroying, language-destroying and totally unsolvable
in the short and long term.

If we keep moving along this path, there’s no way we’re going
to survive our forced “multicultural-racial-religious-opposing
world  view”  nightmare  provided  by  our  535  Congressional
Critters and our Dementia-ridden President Joe Biden.

Just one look at all the pro-Hamas youth and Muslim rallies in
the past two weeks show you that we’ve got a lot of people
supporting  the  mass  slaughter  of  Jews  both  here  and  in
Israel.  It’s pretty sickening, but they are here in America.

The fact is, we Americans are methodically being replaced. Our
schools are being downgraded to the lowest common denominator
of third world intellects or lack of intellect.  Do you know
why third world countries are poor, failing, starving and
miserable?

Why do you think that all of Venezuela’s citizens are moving
to America?  In September, out of 260,000 that crashed our
borders at the invitation of Joe Biden, the Venezuela illegals
outnumbered everyone else.  Why have over 15 million illegal
aliens from Mexico already taken up residence in America?  Why
would  all  of  Somalia,  Congo  and  Sudan  move  here  in  an
instant?  Why are Indians chain-migrating to America along
with Chinese—by the millions?

What do they bring with them?  Answer: every aspect of their
failed countries!  Do you see any Somalians in Minneapolis



becoming the new Einstein’s of the 21st century?  Do you see
all those Muslims in Detroit honoring Old Glory?  Do they
honor our laws by stopping FGM and honor killings?  Do they
honor women as equal? Answer: FAT CHANCE!

If you think it’s “crazy” in Israel or Ukraine right now, just
wait  a  few  years  as  we  keep  importing  “crazy”  into
America.  The Islamic imams in Sweden have already bragged
that  Sweden  will  become  the  first  Islamic  State  in
Europe.  They will outnumber the Swedes within a few decades
because of their screaming birth rates.

For this journalist, I do not understand why so few in D.C.
understand our future. I don’t understand why they can’t see
what they are doing to America.  Even worse, like that man who
wrote me from Florida, he didn’t “see” what’s happened to
Detroit.

For sure, if you’re alive in 2050, you WILL see the result of
mass  legal  and  illegal  migration  into  the  USA.   We  most
certainly will devolve into a third world country full of
homelessness,  poverty  on  multiple  levels,  malfunctioning
cities, schools that no longer educate, loss of the rule of
law,  loss  of  standards,  lack  of  educated  citizens,  and
unsolvable  problems  with  irreversible  consequences.   Oh,
that’s already upon us! Just one look at LA, Chicago, Detroit,
Miami, St. Louis, San Francisco or NYC shows you it’s already
here.
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